DEPARTMENT PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE #5

MAY 2, 2025

This is my last message as your President — | wish you fair seas and miniscule winds.

Our National President’s visit is come and gone by now. | hope that you are home safe and can
prepare for your installation of new officers.

Get your installation and delegate reports in to Cindy (Sec/Treas) as soon as possible.

All reporting should be complete and judging in the works. As you know, June is fast approaching
and there is much to do for our convention.

Please remember to bring your quilts for the Quilts of Valor showing at June Convention.

Line Officers — please give the name of your Page to Barbara Moore as soon as possible. That
way, she can get the contact information from you as well.

Are there Standing Rules that need to be changed, added, etc.?? If so, please get these to Rose
Green (Standing Rules Chairman) and a copy to Cindy Burkey.

I’'m sure looking forward to seeing all the artwork and poppy displays at our convention as I'm
sure you are too!

Don't forget to bring your gift cards for the Hospital raffle. Plus, kindly remember the instructions
from Margie Lindberg on the Brown Bags - 5 per Auxiliary (or more if you like as some Auxiliaries
do not come to convention) and try to use nice, special, usable things for these bags!

Our National Representative for our Convention will be Kim Harney, National Chaplain. | know
you will bestow your friendship and comradery to her. She hails from Arizona, so I'm thinking the
weather in Yakima will be very similar to what she is used to.

Until June!
Respectfully,
&"/\u
Sue Gregg
President — Dept. of WA



